HB1292 Powerpoint Discussion Points
3 Chunks:

1. All Districts use standard website template

a. Removes voluntary use

b. Template needs to be developed and approved for district use by 7-1-2015

2. Districts will begin reporting expenditure information at the individual school site level – information will be posted on district websites in a standard format.  First year of data posted will be FY15-16.  Fall of 2016

3. Department contracts with vendor.  Vendor will collect data from the Local Education Provider’s websites.  Local education provider will populate their website with individual school site level expenditures information that vendor will collect and use to populate a web view.  Major influence on clarity and comparability – understandable to a lay person.  Vendor will collect FY15-16 data for a website view no later than 7-1-2017
